
As an Oregon high school parent, I am writing in opposition of SB 744!
Oregon children should have the chance to prove efficiency in all major areas of education, to prove they have put in the work to 
meet current standards.  
All students need the option to achieve and work towards the same diploma as the rest of our county, not to expect a free pass to 
graduation.  
To not require testing and relax requirements will only hurt all children in the future and hurt our ability to help our kids with education 
lost during the pandemic.
We know the school closures have had a horrible impact on children and their education, to show test scores is more important now 
than ever, so we can see where learning has fallen and how we can fix this immediately.  SB 744 is not helping children!  Oregon 
please put our children's best interest first!  


